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(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 23-2015)

2403.	Mr M Waters (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:
Since his reply to question 2324 on 18 June 2015, what progress has been made with regard to case 89/5/15 reported at the Edenvale Police Station?
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REPLY:
Edenvale CAS 89/05/2015. The fingerprints that were lifted are linked to the manager of the company because the vehicle that was hijacked is also the company car.  The car was recovered and is at the pound.  The vehicle circulation is cancelled.  The suspects are unknown.  Recovery statement is outstanding.  The docket will be closed as undetected.
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